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}7 The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

You recently received the attached letter from 
Mr. Morton Lapides who is President of Allegheny 
Beverage Corporation and a constituent of mine from 
Baltimore, Maryland. Mr. Lapides' experiences with 
the Securities and Exchange Commission may be very 
useful to your Administration as you examine this 
Commission's role in the coming years. 

I am aware that Mr. Lapides has requested a 
meeting with you to discuss this matter, and I would, 

I of course, be appreciative of any consideration which 
you may give this request. 

With best wishes, 

h 

Sincerely, 

United States Senator 
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